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Document DATE

Letter from Renee M.  Timmins, Ontario re: 
“bullying” from local health unit

VRAN Spring 2012 Newsletter 

Health Officials Violate The Public Trust – 
Parents, Students Kept in the Dark About 
Vaccine Exemptions

VRAN website March 26, 2001

A Mother's Story from Susan H. Brantford, 
Ontario

VRAN Winter-Spring 2007 
Newsletter

Vaccine Peer Pressure in Schools from Kristina 
S., Markham, Ontario

VRAN Winter 2005 Newsletter

Meningococcal C Vaccine Campaign in Ontario 
Schools from Lynn A., Markdale, Ontario

VRAN Spring/Summer 2005 
Newsletter

Health Board Vaccinates Child Despite Legal 
Exemption from Kelly P., RN BscN

VRAN December 01-Feb 02 
Newsletter

Clayton's Story – Vaccine Reaction by Deana L. VRAN website May 2, 2002

Forced School Vaccination Without Parental 
Consent from Catherine

VRAN Fall 2008 Newsletter

Forced Vaccination in ON from Concerned 
Mother

VRAN Fall 2007 Newsletter

Look into vaccinations from Lisa M. Letter to the editor, The Durham 
Post June 16, 2000

URGENT: Re: Vaccine Exemption Violations May 9, 2003 VRAN e-letter

Student vaccinations not mandatory from Darrin 
G.

Letter to the Editor, The Barrie 
Advance, February 19, 2006

VARIANCE letter to parents January 1996


